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JULY RENEWABLE ELECTRICITY POLICY & PROGRAMS REVIEW UPDATE  
 

Dear Renewable Energy Stakeholders,  
 
The Clean and Renewable Electricity Team at the Vermont Public Service Department wish you 
a happy, healthy and safe summer! We hope this newsleter finds you safe and dry following 
the unprecedented flooding parts of Vermont have experienced in the last week. The website 
vermont.gov/flood is being con�nually updated with resources and informa�on if you or 
someone you know needs support. 
 
As promised, we are providing a monthly update to share what we’re working on and how you 
can be involved in our ongoing review of Vermont’s clean and renewable electricity programs 
and policies.  Please feel free to give any feedback regarding what you’d like to hear about in 
future edi�ons by emailing PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov. 
 
Ongoing Efforts: 
 
- Statewide Polling and Engagement Events: The Department is working with consul�ng firm 

MassINC Polling Group to conduct a statewide survey and focus groups that aim to reach a 
random, yet equitable, sample of Vermonters to beter understand their priori�es and 
preferences for renewable electricity in the state. This effort began in early June with a 
statewide survey of over 700 Vermonters and is currently in the process of conduc�ng 
follow up focus groups and forums with a subset of people who took that survey to dig 
deeper on topics of renewable and clean electricity. These events are expected to wrap up 
later this week and we look forward to sharing results. 

 
About To Launch: 
 
- Technical Analysis: The Department is in the ini�al phases of an analysis aimed at exploring 

the possible impacts of modifying Vermont’s current Renewable Energy Standard (if you’re 
curious, see this Request for Proposals for more informa�on). We recently conducted a 
public process to recruit interested par�cipants for a Stakeholder Advisory Group to support 
that analysis. The first mee�ng of the Stakeholder Advisory Group will take place this Friday, 
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July 21st at 10am. Non-members of the Stakeholder Advisory Group are welcome to atend 
those mee�ngs which will include designated �me for non-members to provide input. 
Mee�ng informa�on can be requested from PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov. We’ll also hold 
at least one public workshop to review and discuss results, likely in early fall. Stay tuned for 
more informa�on! 
 

- Outreach to Community-based Organiza�ons (CBOs) – We are in the beginning stages of 
outreach to CBOs serving Vermonters who may have historically been or are currently 
dispropor�onately impacted by our renewable electricity policies and programs. We are 
specifically targe�ng communi�es who have not yet been robustly represented in our 
ongoing engagement efforts. Do you know of any organiza�ons we should consider 
reaching out to? Let us know by emailing PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov. 
 

In the Works: 
 
- Regional Listening Sessions – We’re in the early stages of planning geographically diverse 

listening sessions and discussion forums on renewable electricity. We expect to partner 
with Regional Planning Commissions to hold a series of events to engage in discussion with 
Vermonters on the next steps for our renewable electricity policies and programs. These 
events will likely be held in early fall, and we will provide details as they are available. 

 
Past Events: 
 
- Discussion with the Just Transi�ons Subcommitee of the Vermont Climate Council (VCC): 

On May 18th, Claire McIlvennie (she/her), the Department’s Data & Equity Policy Manager, 
presented on past and upcoming public engagement ac�vi�es to members of the Just 
Transi�ons Subcommitee to gain their feedback. The presenta�on and related discussion 
are available for review on YouTube, star�ng at minute 31:00. 
 

Thanks for reading and stay tuned for another edi�on in August! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PSD Clean & Renewable Electricity Team 
Vermont Department of Public Service 
PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov | publicservice.vermont.gov 

 

mailto:PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov
mailto:PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DshsKXAyTxHA&data=05%7C01%7CPSD.REPrograms%40vermont.gov%7C3bd7631e25c1445056ee08db878ee65c%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638252820064404992%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=56hSR0JaZemC2LetrfDnGzYOBegoMfHp0ifgqudcBlk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fpublicservice.vermont.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CPSD.REPrograms%40vermont.gov%7C3bd7631e25c1445056ee08db878ee65c%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638252820064404992%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2D0DN67CATfJm1zsmEVe8EDYFtujF6zDWxBV5%2FlLAk4%3D&reserved=0


 
PS Is there anything you’d like to hear about in upcoming edi�ons?  Send us your thoughts or 
submit a ques�on to be answered next month!  PSD.REPrograms@vermont.gov 
 
If you wish to be excluded from further updates, please reply to this email with "unsubscribe." 
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